
 
 
DATE:  August 26, 2022 
 
TO:  PECG Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Bishop Section 
 
SUBJECT: Section Report January 2022 to August 2022 
 
We had our second visual meeting in July to discuss the past year.  It was a great meeting with 
presentations from Mark Sheahan and Jesse Rodriquez.   
 
The Scholarship Committee received multiple applications form the high school students.  The 
Bishop Section Scholarship Committee awarded three scholarships of $1000 each to Garret 
Wesling, Nathan Wesling, and Karina Garibay-Solorio. 
 
Bishop Section Executive Committee Members: Mark Reistetter – Director, Andres Sanchez- 
President, Sereyna Cagle – Vice President Supervisory, Kyle Greenhalgh – Vice President 
Collective Bargaining, and John Barker – Secretary/Treasurer. 
 
 
 


